
September, 2025 

 Welcome Students and Guardians, 

 ​ The 2025-2026 school year has finally arrived!  Hope you had a terrific 

summer. The purpose of this letter is to inform you of a couple of 

communication devices that you can utilize to better meet the needs of the 

students this year.  

 ​ First, my classroom website that I have created will help the students’ 

as well as parents/guardians know exactly what is expected on a weekly basis. 

When you enter my website, you will find grading requirements, classwork 

assignments as well as other important information for Science and Social 

Studies. As we continue throughout the year, I will attach useful links that the 

students can use to reinforce the concepts that I am teaching in class. 

Hopefully, you and your child will be able to benefit from my classroom 

website this year. 

Second, as we go along throughout the year my grading portal will be 

open and you will be able to check your students’ grades for my Science or 

Social Studies class at any time. Graded assignments will be posted weekly 

and if there is ever a time when you do not see a grade for a particular 

assignment it means the assignment was not turned in. This is an easy and 

fast way to check on the progress of your child in Science and Social studies 



on a daily, weekly or monthly basis. If you have any questions or concerns do 

not hesitate to contact me at any time. 

 Sincerely, 

 Mr. Rockwell 

krockwel@nscsd.org 

Mr. Rockwell’s Classroom Website - 

https://sites.google.com/nscsd.org/rockwell018/home 
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